
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER February 8th, 2019 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Junior Aviator Parents & Guardians, 

 
We are down to our final week until the winter break.  We 
had some awesome weather this week.  It is not very often 
that we can have PE outside in February.  Next Friday is our 
Hoops for the Heart event!  It is a great event for a wonder-
ful cause, so please encourage your child to donate! 
 
Have a great weekend everyone, 
 
  

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

2/15 - Hoops for the Heart event 

2/18 - 2/22 Winter Break 
 

Kindness Matters!!!  Junior Aviator Students 
participated in a “Do Now” activity this week  
where kind and positive messages were posted 
on every Middle School locker.   


